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I am not against encampments in Shoreline. I am for them being limited and controlled as they
 should be. Better information to neighbors about what these encampments are and how they can
 help our community as a whole would be appreciated.
 
Thank you for your consideration.
 
Carrie Campbell
Richmond Highlands Resident
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